PCS NATIONAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE ELECTIONS 2018: YOUR LOCAL PCS REPS RECOMMEND THE CANDIDATES OVERLEAF

Dear Member

You will shortly be receiving or will have already received a ballot paper for the National Executive Committee (NEC) elections.

Your local PCS Reps are advising members to vote for the candidates recommended by this Branch - but it's entirely up to you who to vote for.

Whoever you vote for – please vote by the closing date of 10th May 2018.

We are recommending support for candidates who have concentrated on the problems you face at work.

During the last few years, they have:

- Launched major campaigns to defend pensions, pay, terms and conditions, union facilities and job security.
- Negotiated agreements that have protected thousands of jobs from compulsory redundancy.
- Forced the government to re-open talks on the CSCS.
- Campaigned for an end to the pay freeze, low and unequal pay and for fair progression.
- Launched our Alternative pamphlets on the economy and welfare.
- Stopped privatisations.
- Stopped removal of paid sick leave.
- Won £millions for members facing problems at work.

The candidates overleaf have shown that they can negotiate. But they have also shown that when negotiations are supported by campaigns, including using strike action as a last resort, then the union can win concessions and improvements for members:

This Tory government is weak and divided on many issues so it is crucial a strong and dedicated team are elected to expose these weaknesses and divisions.

These candidates will fight to: -

- Defend jobs, conditions and services.
- End the pay caps, for fair pay and progression and equal pay.
- Stop job cuts and compulsory relocations whilst arguing for better and local public services.
- Protect our current terms and conditions.
- Build good workplace organisation rep in every workplace.
- Defend union democracy and continue to improve services to branches and reps.
- Oppose privatisation.
- Challenge discrimination, lack of childcare facilities, unfair sickness rules - For dignity and respect at work - Equality for all.
- Improve conditions for call centre members.
- Fully support departmental and branch disputes to gain concessions for members.

Other candidates would wreck all of this progress by giving in to the Tory government – they spend more time attacking your union rather than the government. Remember they spent hundreds of thousands of pounds of your money dragging the union through the courts trying to illegally sack your elected General Secretary Mark Serwotka.

VOTE FOR A CAMPAIGNING UNION.

VOTE DEMOCRACY ALLIANCE.

PLEASE VOTE FOR ALL THE CANDIDATES
OVER THE PAGE



NATIONAL ELECTIONS 2018 VOTE FOR DEMOCRACY ALLIANCE

You can help build a strong, democratic union that defends our pay, pensions and jobs by electing the candidates below.

PLEASE VOTE FOR THE FOLLOWING CANDIDATES

PRESIDENT

GODRICH Janice

VICE-PRESIDENTS				
GREEN Jackie	HEATHCOTE Fran	HOLBOURNE Zita	McHUGH Kevin	

NATIONAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE			
BAKER Mark	JAMIESON John	POPE lan	
BROWN Paula	LATIF Tahir	ROCHESTER Annette	
BRYANT Clive	LICENSE Neil	RODER Alison	
CAVANAGH Martin	LLOYD Marion	SEMPLE Dave	
CRANE Harvey	McFADDEN Dominic	THORLEY Steve	
DENNIS Alan	McINALLY John	UDWIN Candy	
FLYNN Felicity	McKAY Kenny	WATTS Karen	
GRANT Angela	MAGUIRE John	WESLEY Hector	
HALL Sam	MERRY Lorna	WILLIAMS Katrine	
HARNEY Austin	OWENS Marianne	WILLIAMS Paul	

Your postal ballot paper must be returned by Thursday 10 May 2018

If you have not received your ballot paper by **Thursday 26 April 2018**, you should contact your local PCS rep.